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2018 Service Plans Review Process - Recommendations from the Oct. 11, 2017 PPSC Meeting

1) That the Planning and Protective Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional
District Board:

a. That the Capital Regional District Board Chair write a letter to the Minister of Agriculture
to see if they have a grant program or if they are willing to partner with the Capital
Regional District on issues that impact farming on Vancouver Island and in the region.

(NWA)
b. That the Service Plan for Farming Infrastructure Research Project in 2018 be

decreased to $25,000 and the project be subject to approval of a request from the
Minister of Agriculture for a matching contribution.

(WP - all except SGI & SSI)
2) That the 2018 Service Plan be approved subject to the Community Health Network

Coordinator position only being carried forward with the approval of grant funding from
Vancouver Island Health Authority towards a Regional Coordinator position.

(WP - all except SGI & SSI)
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